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MAYOR 

April 30, 2010 
 
 
Councilmember Bernard C. Parks, Chair 
Budget and Finance Committee 
 
Attn: Lauraine Braithwaite, Legislative Assistant 
 
On April 27, 2010, the Planning and Land Use Management (PLUM) Committee considered a 
Department of City Planning (DCP) report (Council file 09-0600-S50) relative to corrections to 
DCP Fee Ordinance No. 180874 and increases to a portion of the City overhead rate pursuant 
to the phase-in approach approved by Council on October 26, 2009.  The PLUM Committee 
also considered Motion (Koretz - Reyes) (Council file 09-0969-S1) relative to accelerating the 
phase-in of the overhead rate for planning entitlement fees and establishing an immediate full 
Cost Allocation Plan recovery on DCP entitlement requests. 
 
At this meeting, the PLUM Committee recommended that Council approve Motion (Koretz - 
Reyes) and, regarding Council file 09-0600-S50, request the City Attorney to prepare and 
present an ordinance that reflects the intent of Motion (Koretz - Reyes). 
 
Pursuant to the dual referral of these files, Council files 09-0600-S50 and 09-0969-S1 are 
transmitted to the Budget and Finance Committee for its consideration. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Patrice Y. Lattimore 
Legislative Assistant 
Planning and Land Use Management Committee 
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